
EXPLANATION FOR NON-SUBMISSION OF SCRUTINY REPORTS

SCRUTINY COMMITTEE :  SOCIAL CARE & HEALTH

DATE OF MEETING :  19TH APRIL, 2018

ITEM RESPONSIBLE 
OFFICER

EXPLANATION REVISED 
SUBMISSION 

DATE

ANNUAL 
SAFEGUARDING 
REPORT

AVRIL 
BRACEY, 
HEAD OF 
MENTAL 
HEALTH & 
LEARNING 
DISABILITIES

At Scrutiny on 5th 
March, I explained that 
the non-submission of 
the safeguarding report 
was due to needing to 
complete a Regional 
Threshold Document 
agreed by all partners. 
This work has been led 
by the Senior 
Safeguarding Manager

Unfortunately in 
revising the submission 
date to April. I did not 
allow sufficient time for 
this work to be 
completed or the 
consultation events 
with stakeholders.  I 
think it is important that 
this work and the 
results of the 
consultation is 
incorporated into the 
annual report. I 
therefore 
request that we revise 
the submission date to 
May 2018.

21st May, 
2018


